
NOTICE OF BID 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Glendale Unified School District (“District”) of Los Angeles 

County, California, acting by and through its Governing Board (“Board”), will receive up to, but not later 

than, 2:00 PM on September 27, 2018, sealed bids for the procurement of the following: 

 

Bid No.   P-13-18/19 – Apple Computer Products, Services, and Related Items 

 

All bids shall be made and presented on a form furnished by the District.  Sealed bids shall be received in 

the office of the Procurement and Contract Services, Room 305, Glendale Unified School District, 223 

North Jackson Street, Glendale, CA 91206, no later than 2:00 PM on September 27, 2018, and shall be 

opened and publicly read aloud at the above stated time and place. 

 

Each bid must conform with and be responsive to the bid documents, copies of which are on file and may 

be obtained from the office of Procurement and Contract Services.  Each bid shall be accompanied by the 

security and all forms referred to in the contract documents.   

 

There is no bid conference for this bid. 

 

Companies interested in bidding should request appropriate bid documents from the Procurement & 

Contract Services Department, (818) 241-3111, ext. 1477. 

 

No bidder may withdraw their bid for a period of ninety (90) days after the date set for the opening of 

bids.  The District reserves the right to reject any and all bids or to waive irregularities in any bid. 

 

Refer to the formal bid documents and specifications for additional information, terms, and conditions. 

 

The District is an “Equal Opportunity” employer.  Qualified Disabled Veteran Business Enterprises 

(DVBE) are encouraged to participate in this project. 

 

Christine Ward               Ad dates:  September 5 and 12, 2018 

Christine Ward, Director, Procurement & Contract Services 

Glendale Unified School District, Glendale, Los Angeles County, California 

 

 

 
 


